FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000/ENVIRONMENTAL INFORMATION REGULATIONS 2004 
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
Please see below for my FOI request:

How much has the council received in planning application fees in total for each of the last five calendar years (2017-2021).
2017 £1,747,156

2018 £2,023,847

2019 £1,393,562

2020 £1,181,440

2021 £1,353,787

Of that amount, can you tell me what was spent as part of the council’s planning department budget?
The income was fully spent supporting the Planning Service (which includes the corporate Geographical Information Service)

Over the same period, can you tell me how many roles in the planning department have remained unfilled for each calendar year? Can you provide a breakdown by the type of role?

The Council does not hold historical records regarding vacancies. Therefore, this letter acts as a refusal notice under section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because, in accordance with section 1.1 of the Act, this information is not held by Leicester City Council.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
